Office of Superintendent of Schools Special Board Meeting of March 26, 2003

March 21, 2003

Financial Affairs George M. Burgess, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: CLASS SIZE REDUCTION AND IMPLEMENTATION OF REMEDIAL PROGRAMS FOR 2003-04 SCHOOL YEAR

On March 12, 2003, the Board received a preliminary plan and alternatives for implementation of Amendment 9: Class Size Reduction. Staff is in the process of preparing a recommendation for implementing a class size reduction program for Board approval. The agenda item will be available no later than Monday, March 24, 2003.